
www.windmillhill.school 01928 712337 Autumn 4 2122 Christmas Begins 

 
 

26th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 

Wear it Blue Day! 
We would like to say a massive thank you to everyone for supporting this cause this week.  The 

children had a lovely day and enjoyed the activities throughout the day. 

The total amount raised was ….. £527.90! 

A fantastic amount, so thank you very much! 

 

The winners of the teddy bear and the sweets were  

announced in assembly as follows: 

The teddy bear was won by Joshua Beck who guessed the name Buddy 

The number of sweets in the box was 272 and  

Kristofer Klepets was closest with a  guess of 270! 

 
 

 

 

Christmas begins….. 

Now… onto other important matters.  Christmas is not far away and we will have lots of 
activities in school to look forward to.  Where possible, please make sure your child 
attends school regularly to ensure they are here for play rehearsals  and other activities. 

 
Firstly, next Wednesday 1st December, we have arranged for a Panto 
Production Company to come into school.  The performance will be 
Jack and the Beanstalk.  All the children will  be seeing the panto in 
the afternoon.   
 
In previous years, we have asked parents to make a donation towards 

the panto, however, we appreciate that it has been a difficult year for many people, so 
school will be funding this event. 
 
Please be patient when collecting your child, as the panto may run over, dependent on 
how much heckling there is! 
 
Kind regards  

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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